

Celebrating State SUCCESS

Celebrating the successes of our Parish, School, Religious Education, and more!



2022

Ash Wednesday beginning of lent







New Servers Trained

RE, along with Deacon Strominger, trained new youth servers.



Lenten Scripture Study on Scrutiny Gospels

Our Adult Faith had a Lenten study on the Scrutiny Gospel readings.



Legion of Mary

Our Legion of Mary group continued the Total Consecration to Jesus thru Mary for the 33 days.

Blood Drive Our annual blood drive was once again very successful, meeting the parish goal.

Pre-School 5 star Pre School



SALSA

The ladies enjoyed a pancake breakfast with

potluck, including friendship and joy. Later in the month, the ladies held a service project and painted flower pots for Hospice.

Ladies Book Club

The ladies book club returned, studying a book called *Stories for the Heart*.



RE Preparing for 1st Communion



Our 2nd graders are preparing for the upcoming Sacrament with a pretend Last Supper!

Stations of the Cross

Stations of the Cross were held on various Fridays during Lent, and every Friday at 2pm School. March 25, we held a LIVE Way of the Cross with youth Ministry.



Assrct BOWL

More than a Bowl of Rice

Morning of Discovery & Reflection. A Lenten morning retreat was held with a focus on the Catholic Relief Services and Beacons of Light.





Welcome Home Mass The class of 2018 came back to St. Albert's for Mass and breakfast to visit their previous school.

School Glen Helen Our 7th graders went on the awesome Glen Helen trip.

PTO Trivia Night PTO held a fun Trivia Night. It was great fun, with teams answering trivia from all areas. Congrats to winners!



Garden Guild Seed Give-A-Way Coffee Donuts

Thank you to Garden Guild for the Seed Give a Way, along with hosting coffee and donuts after all Masses.



Pro Life Baby Shower

The annual baby shower was held. Tags were in the bassinet with needed items. All items were donated to the Dayton Right for Life Baby Pantry. Thank you to all who donated.



Teacher Retreat

Led by the St. Remy group, our teachers had a one day retreat in the Spirit Center for spiritual rejuvenation.

Exposition and Benediction Exposition and Benediction with Adoration was held during our Lenten season. It is a beautiful experience of peace and tranquility.